
To whom it may concern  

I wish to make a submission regarding the new TTPP costal hazards variation on our property. 

Our address is 6 Ives street Héctor, Valuation number 1879032901 

We reject your new proposal and conditions you are forcing apon us, we accepted the origianl Hazard 

alert over lay wih reservation but now you present to us the new one which is approximately 30meters 

outside the original. how can  you can be that far out with all the current technology and the fact we all 

have surveyed sections, It makes a big difference to our home, going from  a 5year time frame rebuild  

and a discretionary activity consent. To a 2 year time frame and non complying  activity resource 

consent. Then there is the purposed plan, which is a strong policy of discouraging new development. 

Only a few short years ago, we made a decision to stay in this area and built a seawall. As did the council 

and NZTA. Neighbour's also built a joining walls. We believed that in doing so we would have some 

protection from the rising sea for some time to come. We had hoped to build a granny flat for our older 

age. But with your new decision-making this idea is now squashed as is the value of our home going 

forward. We would like to keep status quo on the exsiting plan going forward. 

The way you are choosing to change things looks to us like pensioner bashing!! Simply wiping the value 

off our homes. 

Please reconsider your proposal  

 

Thank you 

Michael and Vivian Nixon 


